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500 SOUTH 27TH STREET. DECATUR, ILLINOIS 62525
March 2, 1982
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Mr. Robert L. Tedesco // S
41ECEWiiDAssistant Director for Licensing

Division of Licensing NAR 051982* T
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation .

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 8&Mg ,"

Washington, D. C. 20555 6 as:

Dear Mr. Tedesco: 4
,

Reference: Letter 1/12/82, R. L. Tedesco, NRC
Subject: New Applications Survey (Generic Letter
No. 82-1)

This is in reply to the referenced letter, which we received
February 10, wherein you requested information for a new applica-
tions survey. Please be advised that Illinois Power has no plans
for new applications or requests for reviews as defined in the
reference letter.

Sincerely,

G. E. Wuller
Supervisor - Licensing
Nuclear Station Engineering

GEW/em

cc: Mr. J. H. Williams , NRC Clinton Proj ect Manager
Mr. H. H. Livermore, NRC Resident Inspector
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